
Tuesday 13th December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the end of term, here are a few reminders about some 

special events taking place for the children at school this week, weather 

permitting. 

Wednesday 14th December:  

Talent show. Please support your children with their outfits and props if 

they are taking part in the talent show. They will need to come to school in 

a named bag. 

Thursday 15th December: 

Class Parties. The children can come to school wearing their party clothes. 

Please provide a named bag/plate of snacks for your child. There will be no sharing of snacks with 

classmates due to dietary needs. 

Friday 16th December: 

Toy Day. Children can bring in a toy to play with their friends. Please do not send anything precious. 

Children should not bring in iPads/phones/gaming consoles/ remote control cars. They can wear a 

Christmas jumper on the last day if they wish.  

Kind regards 

Mrs M Brown 

 

 


